
Important information from the Clarence Valley Council. 

Residents of the Clarence Valley should now have received information about a possible move by 

council to increase general rates by 8% a year for three years from 2018/19, with a total increase of 

25.97%. 

Residents are encouraged to read the information carefully and provide their views by either writing 

to council or completing an online survey that is available on council’s website. Public meetings will 

be held in Iluka, Yamba, Maclean and Grafton. Contact council for details. 

Please make your views known. 


